
Happy New Year! 
 

With the coming of 2017, and NSTU job action in place with our staff, the Hot Lunch program is 

moving forward with a number of changes.  These changes are necessary to continue the 

program, while removing the responsibility for processing orders in the classroom from our 

teachers.  The paperwork, because teachers are not processing orders, had become a 

burden on the Hot Lunch staff, and so we will be doing the following: 
 

• Returning all hot lunch items (starting Monday, January 16, 2017) to the school menu ☺ 
 

• Start a weekly ordering system whereby sheets are distributed Monday and required to 

be returned by Thursday for the following week of orders. 
 

• Money will be required with the form, in full, without exception.  We will not have time to 

make change so please send in the correct amount. 
 

 

Please see the attached information and direct any questions you may have to Home and 

School members.  We appreciate this may appear challenging, but we feel this is the best way 

going forward to having a successful Hot Lunch program. 
 

Please notify the school if you do NOT wish to receive the order forms weekly. 
 

Heather:  Mrs.Marriage@gmail.com 

Tiffany:  etbarkhouse@eastlink.ca 

 

SAMPLE OF FILLED OUT ORDER FORM: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


